

## GE05 EOT REVISION 3

1. For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write **one word** or **a number** or **a date** or **a time**. ( TEST 11)

You will hear a speaker giving information about a skiing trip.

| Skiing trip                |                         |
|----------------------------|-------------------------|
| Country:                   | Italy                   |
| Dates of trip:             | 2nd – (6) ..... January |
| Cost of trip:              | (7) £.....              |
| Not included in price:     | Lunch and (8) .....     |
| Free lessons:              | Every (9) .....         |
| Lessons are important for: | (10) .....              |

2. For each question, choose the correct answer ( TEST 12)

|                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <p><b>16</b> You will hear two friends talking about the weather.<br/><b>What is the weather going to be like tomorrow?</b><br/> <b>A</b> sunny<br/> <b>B</b> windy<br/> <b>C</b> rainy</p>                                                 | <p><b>17</b> You will hear a man talking to his friend on the phone.<br/><b>Why is he angry?</b><br/> <b>A</b> There is a problem with his suit.<br/> <b>B</b> He lost all his money.<br/> <b>C</b> The dry cleaner didn't give him his suit.</p>              |
| <p><b>18</b> You will hear a woman talking to her friend about work.<br/><b>Why is she unhappy?</b><br/> <b>A</b> She has to work at the weekend.<br/> <b>B</b> She works too many hours.<br/> <b>C</b> She has to work in the evening.</p> | <p><b>19</b> You will hear a man talking about where he lives.<br/><b>What does he say about it?</b><br/> <b>A</b> It is a noisy place to live.<br/> <b>B</b> He doesn't like the people he lives with.<br/> <b>C</b> It takes a long time to get to work.</p> |
| <p><b>20</b> You will hear two friends talking about a sports centre.<br/><b>Which sport is the woman going to do?</b><br/> <b>A</b> tennis<br/> <b>B</b> volleyball<br/> <b>C</b> football</p>                                             |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                |

## 1. Read and write the correct answer:

### Petra

I grew up in Germany, but when I was 17, I moved to Spain so I could go to a tennis centre there. It was hard to be without my family and friends, especially when I hurt myself or got ill. However, my tennis improved a lot. After three years, I left the centre and began my career. I started playing in big competitions around the world. I did OK, but wasn't earning enough money, so I quickly decided to become a tennis coach instead. I now teach children who are just starting the game, which is fun.

### Bea

When I was 14, my dad sent me to a tennis centre near my home in Italy. He thought I might become a top player like him, but I saw how much time he spent going from one country to another during his career, and I've never wanted that for myself. My favourite things at the tennis centre were spending time at the pool or having barbecues with friends in the evenings. I'm now a coach, and teach young tennis stars at summer camps in Italy.

### Sara

When I went to live in Spain so I could go to a famous tennis centre there, my dad came with me, and my mum stayed at home in Scotland. My tennis really improved during my two years there, but when I broke my foot it became clear that a career as a tennis player wasn't going to be possible. I went home for a year and then returned to the centre to do a coaching course. I now teach the best young players in Scotland.

1. Who didn't enjoy tennis as much as other activities at the tennis centre?
2. Who had to change her future plan after an accident?
3. Who says she missed people from home while she was at the tennis centre?
4. Who went back to the tennis centre to learn to become a coach?
5. Who doesn't like the idea of travelling a lot for her job?
6. Who moved to a different country with a member of her family?
7. Who teaches tennis to young people who haven't played before?

## 2. For each question, write the correct word. Write ONE word for each gap.

We (1)\_\_\_\_\_ camping in the mountains! Today, the weather is horrible, but I don't mind (2)\_\_\_\_\_ it's warm in our tent. Every evening, my brother and I get wood for a fire, then we (3)\_\_\_\_\_ a board game while Mum and Dad cook dinner. There (4)\_\_\_\_\_ a lot of insects here, like butterflies and beetles. I think they're really interesting, (5)\_\_\_\_\_ Mum doesn't like them. Tomorrow we are (6)\_\_\_\_\_ to go rock climbing in the mountains. I (7)\_\_\_\_\_ never climbed before, but my brother (8)\_\_\_\_\_ climbing with Mum and Dad last year. Mum says it's very beautiful at the top, so I must (9)\_\_\_\_\_ forget to take my camera.

**Alan**

I have got a laptop and it's usually in my bedroom. Sometimes my brother takes it to watch a film and I can't find it. He can't understand why I get angry! I use the web to download games or find out how to repair my laptop. There's lots of useful help online, so I am never worried. I don't like shopping for clothes online. It's not safe and you can't always get your money back.

**Greg**

When I go out I always take my phone. I usually ask, "What's the wifi password?" in café and friends' houses. I love looking for new clothes online and I need a fast connection! My parents check I am using safe websites. You have to be careful and tell an adult if you are worried about what you should or shouldn't do online.

**Penny**

For important homework, like research for geography, I always use my computer. I have got my dad's old one. It is quite slow but that is OK! The best thing about the Internet is that you can find information about any school subject. The worst thing is that not everything you find is true. You have to check several web pages before you finish! But that takes time and I worry about feeling tired. If I don't finish by 11 p.m., I will be tired the next day.

**1. Which person is interested in fashion?**

- A. Alan
- B. Greg
- C. Penny

**2. Which person is worried about going to bed late?**

- A. Alan
- B. Greg
- C. Penny

**3. Which person doesn't mind having a computer which isn't fast?**

- A. Alan
- B. Greg
- C. Penny

**4. Which person has a family member who uses his/her computer?**

- A. Alan
- B. Greg
- C. Penny

**5. Which person doesn't talk about a computer?**

- A. Alan
- B. Greg
- C. Penny

**6. Which person has learned useful things on the internet?**

- A. Alan
- B. Greg
- C. Penny

**7. Which person talks about asking for help if you don't feel safe using the Internet?**

- A. Alan
- B. Greg
- C. Penny

### 3. Read and choose the correct answer:

#### A very clever family

The Smiths are possibly the cleverest family in the country, and now the youngest member, ten-year-old Charlotte, has won a national spelling competition to add to the family's successes.

Charlotte is the youngest ever winner of the *National Young Spelling Bee Competition* – the youngest winner before her was her older sister, Helen, who won it when she was eleven.

Charlotte and Helen's older brother, Mark, is also very clever. He finished school early and went to university at the age of fifteen, three years before most young people start their university studies. The children's parents, Charles and Vivien, are both teachers and say their children's success comes from working hard, playing hard and following strict rules about homework and bedtimes.

Other people think that Charles and I don't let the children have any time to relax and play, and that we're always making them do their homework. But it's not true!' says Vivien. we have lots of fun time in the family. But there's a time for fun and there's a time for work, and we make sure the children understand that work comes before play.'

When Charlotte took part in the spelling competition the whole family, including her grandparents, went to watch her. Helen took off a day from school – the first day in her life that she missed going to school. 'I felt bad about missing school,' Helen said, 'but I think it was important to Charlotte that I was there.'

|                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <b>14</b> Charlotte won the spelling competition<br><b>A</b> after her sister.<br><b>B</b> when she was eleven.<br><b>C</b> when she was older than Helen.                                                                                 | <b>15</b> Most people<br><b>A</b> go to university early.<br><b>B</b> are like Mark when they go to university.<br><b>C</b> start university at the age of eighteen.                                                                           |
| <b>16</b> Charles and Vivien help their children by<br><b>A</b> letting them relax and play any time they want.<br><b>B</b> making them do their homework before they relax.<br><b>C</b> not letting them have any time to relax and play. | <b>17</b> When Charlotte won the competition,<br><b>A</b> Helen missed it because she was at school.<br><b>B</b> all the family were there, but not her grandparents.<br><b>C</b> her brother, sister, parents and grandparents were watching. |
| <b>18</b> Helen said that<br><b>A</b> Charlotte wanted her to be at the competition.<br><b>B</b> Charlotte missed school for the competition.<br><b>C</b> Charlotte thought competitions were more important than school.                  |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                |